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Pool House Renovation Update

The Village of EIm Grove met with contractors last month for estimations and cost of project as well as
a timeline for installation and renovations. After discussion, the timeline for the outdoor exterior locker
room renovations can be completed in the Spring of 2022 prior to the opening of the EIm Grove Pool.
All interior renovations will be completed throughout Fall into the Spring. The prices have been
updated in the attached document which includes all of the suggested renovations. The Elm Grove
Finance Committee will be reviewing and making a recommendation for the projects for inclusion in
the final budget. The final evaluation a decision will be made from the Board of Trustees. | will
continue to update you as the project progresses.





